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From: 
Sent: 

Bill Greenway
March 31, 2022 2:39 PM 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

IESO Engagement
Tory Delaurier; CAO - Osei Bosompem; Kim Lauzon
Northeast Ontario IRRP Feedback 

Hello, 

We have a 120 MW gas-fired co-gen plant in Iroquois Falls.  The pipeline contractor is currently working on 
increasing the natural gas capacity of this plant to 150 MW.  When this improvement is implemented it means 
that at least 28 MW of this generation will be stranded due to the 127 MW capacity of the 115 KV radial line 
that originates from the plant.  What 115 KV upgrades can be expected to make sure all generation and load 
will be accommodated?  Is there anything that could be done to twin it or increase capacity to 230 KV iwhtint 
he scope of this IRRP? 

Bill Greenway 

Economic Development Officer 
Town of Iroquois Falls 
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